
       

 

 

September 15, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of 8th Graders, 

In anticipation and celebration of your student’s graduation, we will be ordering a special t-shirt created 

especially for our 8th graders.  Your student will be able to wear this shirt with their uniform bottoms 

every Monday. 

Please take a moment to fill out the order portion below.  Reminder – your student will be wearing this 

shirt all year.  Sometimes after the Christmas break the students look like they have grown like a week! 

Please complete the bottom half and return to Mrs. Crow by September 22th.   

We look forward to celebrating your 8th grader and all the special events that go with graduation. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Kelly Weeks 

Assistant Principal 

 

8th Grade T-Shirt Order 

 

Student Name: _____________________________________________________________ 

 

Please circle the size you would like to order: 

Adult Small Adult Medium  Adult Large Adult X Large  Adult XX Large 

 

 


